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RE: Incident #NAPP2123047534
 
Tina,
 
Your request for an extension to February 14th, 2022 is approved.  Following OCD timelines is
extremely important in remediating releases.  These timelines have been set in place to protect
human health and the environment.  The OCD not understanding the severity of a release could
impact groundwater, rivers, ponds, etc..  Due to the depth of contaminants at this site, this will be
the only extension granted for this incident.  A remediation plan including full delineation should be

uploaded to OCD payment portal by February 14th, 2022.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Tina Huerta <Tina_Huerta@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 4:11 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Artesia Regulatory <Artesia_Regulatory@eogresources.com>; Chase Settle
<Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>; Yvette Moore <Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>; Ashley
Bravo <Ashley_Bravo@eogresources.com>; Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Roy SWD 3 (nAPP2123047534) Characterization Plan Extension Request
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good afternoon,
 
EOG Resources, Inc. respectfully requests a 90-day extension to February 14, 2022, for the
Characterization Plan to the below listed incident. 
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Roy SWD #3
30-015-26562
P-7-19S-25E
810 FSL & 660 FEL
Eddy County, New Mexico
Incident Number nAPP2123047534
 
During the assessment activities at the subject site, impacted areas below 20 feet bgs were
encountered which will require a core rig to complete delineation.  There are also areas within the
battery that will have core rig delineation completed to address the impacts within that area.  The
decision has been made to plug and abandon this location, therefore due to the safety concerns of
performing core rig delineation within the vicinity of the wellhead and tanks, it is preferred to wait
until after the decommissioning of the facility, which the requested will allow.  This should alleviate a
number of safety concerns within the battery and near the wellhead, as well as allow for further
delineation below the tanks.
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Tina Huerta
Regulatory Specialist
Direct: 575.748.4168
Cell: 575.703.3121
Email: tina_huerta@eogresources.com

     Artesia Division
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